
 

10 June 2019 

 

Statement to confirm revocation of 

Supplementary Planning Documents  

 

Regulation 15 Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012 (as amended) 

 

In accordance with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended), notice is hereby given that following the adoption 

of the Rushmoor Local Plan (February 2019), the Council has revoked the following 

Supplementary Planning Documents (SPDs) linked to the former Core Strategy and saved 

Rushmoor Local Plan Review policies: 

 Aldershot Urban Extension SPD 

 Housing Density and Design SPD 

 Sustainable Design and Construction SPD 

 Telecommunications SPD  

As required under Regulation 15, following the revocation of the above Supplementary 

Planning Documents, all physical and digital copies of the documents have been removed 

from the Council Offices, Aldershot Library, Farnborough Library and the Council’s website.  

 

If you have, any queries please contact us using the details below: 

 

Tel: 01252 398735 

E-mail: planningpolicy@rushmoor.gov.uk 

mailto:planningpolicy@rushmoor.gov.uk



